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Item 5.  Other Events. 
 
     Under current French law, employers receive a tax 
credit from the French government on the employment 
taxes paid in France for certain low wage employees. 
Legislation is currently pending in France which would 
reduce the amount of this tax credit beginning in 1998. 
Manpower Inc. ("Manpower") is currently evaluating the 
impact of such proposed legislation and what pricing 
changes can be implemented.  If such legislation is 
approved in its present form and Manpower is not able 
to adjust pricing to offset the increased costs 
resulting from the legislation, the gross margin on 
Manpower's French operations could be reduced 1 1/2 to  
3 percentage points. 
 
     This Form 8-K contains forward-looking statements 
regarding proposed legislation in France and the 
expected impact of such legislation on Manpower. 
Manpower's actual results could differ materially from 
those contained in such forward-looking statements. 
Factors which may cause such differences include 
changes in the proposed legislation, changes in pricing 
practices and the competitive environment in France, 
and factors identified in Manpower's Annual Report on 
Form 10-K for the year ended December 31, 1996 which 
factors are incorporated herein by reference. 
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